
Public Forums
Selecting Justices of the Arkansas Supreme Court—Moving to Appointment From Election

The Arkansas Bar Association is holding a series of public forums across the state to discuss and 
receive comments on a proposed Arkansas Constitutional Amendment on an appointment process 
for selection of Supreme Court Justices. The public is encouraged and invited to attend.

The forums will be held in advance of the Bar Association’s House of Delegates December 16 meeting 
to discuss the proposed Arkansas Constitutional Amendment. The first forum in the series was held 
yesterday in Pine Bluff. The proposed amendment can be found here: http://tinyurl.com/Judcial-Se-
lection.  If you have any questions, please contact Karen K. Hutchins, Executive Director, Arkansas Bar 
Association, at khutchins@arkbar.com or 501-515-1867.
                      
When:		 Thursday, December 8, 2016 / 4:00 - 6:00
Where:	 Craighead County Public Library / Round Room
		  315 W Oak Ave.
		  Jonesboro, AR 72401
 
When:            Monday, December 12, 2016 / 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.
Where:           Willard J. Walker Hall, Room 203
		  University of Arkansas
		  191 N. Harmon Ave
		  Fayetteville, AR 72701
		  Click here for more info 
 
When:            Thursday, December 15, 2016  / 6:00 pm
Where:           Clinton School of Public Service
		  1200 President Clinton Ave.
		  Little Rock, AR 72201

The Arkansas Bar Association is a voluntary, statewide organization with over 5,000 members.  Among 
its purposes are the advancement of the administration of justice and the fostering among its mem-
bers of high ideals of integrity, learning and public service. 
 

 ###
 


